
Dear editor 

As per institutional policy, we are not required to take Ethical Committee clearance for case reports. 

As the patient has already given consent for reporting (attached), ethical clearance is not needed. No 

reports / images disclosing the patient identity have been used in the submission 

Regards 

The authors 


